
 
 

 

Dear LDPOA Members: 
 
We have officially obtained a ballot quorum thanks to our great 
members sending in more ballots and due to the State of CA 
changing the quorum percent required on an extension to 20%. 
 
The number needed to meet a 20% percent quorum of ballots is 

625 and at this time we have 651! 
 

So the official LDPOA Board Election ballot count will be:  
 

Monday Nov 13th at the 6:30 pm Board Meeting 
 

at the LDPOA Hacienda facility 
5182 Fuentes de Flores, La Grange, CA 95329 

 

 


